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Elgin Park Secondary School
Re: Sr Boys Rugby Trip to California
Dear Parent/Guardian:

As discussed with students, there is a possibility that we will have access to the swimming pool at the hotels in San Francisco, Los Angeles and San Diego. We have been advised by the district that a separate permission form for this activity should be completed prior to our departure. Although use of the pool is not guaranteed, should it be available, we would like to provide it as an optional activity for students who are interested.

To the best of our knowledge, there is no lifeguard at the pool. However, a minimum of two supervisors and one school district employee will be present in the pool facility to provide supervision. Students who do not wish to swim or otherwise use the pool/hot tub (if available), will be provided an alternate, supervised activity.
Please consider this activity as one that would fall under the “High Risk” activities listed on the form you already completed for the trip.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to let me know. 
Sincerely,

Chris Ellett
Athletic Director
Child’s Name:_________________________________________

· My child has sufficient ability to swim without assistance in a public pool. I give permission for my child to swim/use the pool/hot tub at the Hotel, should the facility be available.
· I do not give permission for my child to use the pool facilities at the Hotel.
Parent Signature: ______________________________
Date: ________________________
[image: image1.png]